
 

 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Public Service – Non Profit) 

            Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                   RECOVERED 
  

On April 12
th
 Stolen Boats Canada received a call from Rick Hammer of the Pitt Meadows Paddling Club. 

Hammer stated that a barge had arrived in the South Alouette River over night and it had a new engine 

attached and a tender in tow. The RCMP Coquitlam Rural Policing Unit attended to inspect the vessel. 

The serial number plate was removed from the motor however, the investigators located a secondary 

serial number, checked Stolen Boats Canada web site on their personal “iPhone” and determined that  

the 2006 Yamaha 20hp outboard  was stolen from Pitt Meadows Marina between April 1
st
 and 8

th
 2011.  
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